
AWSC March 2010 Convention Coordinator Report 

Hello all.  I’ve slowly been catching up on al-anon business.  District 10 has been 
working very hard and is almost ready for the spring 2010 assembly/conv.  They 
have an early registration option (before 4/15) to help us save us a couple of bucks 
and to help them with finances and organization.  Hope to see you there May 21-23 
at the Owego Treadway Inn & Suites in Owego. 

District 25 is now all by itself hosting the fall 2010 assembly.  The theme is; 
Humor in service…Lightens the load.  It will be held at the Comfort Inn & Suites, 
North Syracuse, Sept 24-26, 2010.  They are hoping to have a registration flier 
available at the AWSC meeting.   

District 24 is working on the spring 2011 assembly/conv.  It will be at the 
Johnstown Holiday Inn, Johnstown, May 20-22, 2011.  More info to come. 

Districts 6 & 18 are working on the fall 2011 assembly.  For the 3rd fall assembly 
we will be at the Comfort Inn & Suites, North Syracuse.  It will be held Sept 23-
25, 2011.  More info to come. 

District 17 is hosting the spring 2012 assembly/conv.  I’m waiting to here more. 

I have been in touch with Districts 5 & 22 about hosting the spring 2013 
assembly/conv.  They seem very interested and eager.  If they do stand up for it, it 
would be up in the Plattsburgh area. Please send these dr’s your support about 
coming to their area as it would be the 1st time in a long time (if ever) for an 
assembly to be held up there. 

The fall 2012 and fall 2013 assemblies are in need of hosts.  Please talk to your 
groups and consider hosting one.  If you have any questions please let me know. 

Lastly, DR luncheons.  Currently the membership outreach action committee is in 
charge of this.  Many issues have been raised and are in the process of  being 
discussed.  Over the next several months the committee members will try to come 
up with a plan of action regarding the luncheon.  The committee will report its 
ideas in its hot topic time and thru the NYN website.  Keep watch for future 
updates.   

Thanks                      Summer 


